
Falls City Library & Arts Center 

Phase 1 

Lobby opening on Tuesday, June 23 from 10am-3pm 

The drive thru window will remain open from 8am-5pm 

Staff members will be wearing masks 

Masks are strongly recommended while visiting the library  

The computer lab will remain closed 

No public restrooms 

Keep visit as brief as possible- no hanging out 

There will be no meetings or programs 

Children 12 and under must be accompanied by an adult 

Please follow the CDC guidelines- social distancing, stay home if you’re sick, wash your hands  

We encourage patrons to use the dropbox for their returns 

Books will be quarantined for 72 hours and then sanitized  

 

 

This is temporary. We will be revisiting in a couple of weeks. 

 

 


